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Title:
FPMCC Non-Substantive Bylaw Revisions

Recommended Solution: The Conference recommends...:
approval of the non-substantive revisions to the Food Protection Manager Certification Committee Bylaws.
A summary of the proposed non-substantive revisions include:
· clarification of terms and references for consistency and accuracy, and 
· elimination of language duplication with Robert's Rules of Order already adopted within the Bylaws. 
Exact language changes are found in the FPMCC Final Report attachment, Food Protection Manager Certification Committee Bylaws with Committee proposed revisions (final draft revision Jan 2012).
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